
 

 

Manatee Democrats Environmental Caucus 
Membership Form 

To become a member, please print and complete this form 

Name:   

Address:   

City:   State:   Zip:   

Telephone: (H)   (C)   

Email Address:   

Please Check One: 

  I am registered as a Democrat in the State of Florida 

  I am a Democrat but am registered in a state other than Florida. I want to belong as a Friend of the Caucus and 
be included in all activities. I understand I will not have voting privileges. 

Please select your interest. You can check more than one. 

  Staffing booths at events, fairs, and shows 

  Attending relevant meetings or hearing on behalf of the Caucus wearing a caucus name tag 

  Live streaming meetings and hearings 

  Attending monthly informative meetings 

  Attending related events within the Democratic Party and other environmental groups 

  Doing outreach such as beach and park clean-up 

  Other:   

Identify the three most pressing environmental issues that are facing your community. Your opinion is important. 

a.    

b.    

c.    

Please Check a Membership Option: 

  $25 — One Year Membership   $25 — One Year Friend of Caucus 
  $45 — One Year Household Membership   $45 — One Year Friend Household 
  $100 — One Year Sustaining Membership    Additional Donation Amount 

By signing below, I affirm that the above information is true to the best of my knowledge and that I wish to become 
either a Member or Friend of the Manatee Democrats Environmental Caucus. I am enclosing my dues. 

Signature:   Date:   

Please make your check payable to MDEC and mail it to: 

Environmental Caucus, Manatee County Democratic Party 
435 Cortez Rd. 
Bradenton, FL 34207 

 
For questions about membership or filling out this form, please contact: 

Bob McCaa, Chairperson 
Email: mccaa_robert@hotmail.com          Phone: 952-334-7867  

 
Our meetings:   Are generally held at Democratic Headquarters at the above address: 435 Cortez Rd, 
Bradenton, FL, on the 3rd Thursday of each month at 6:00pm. The place, date or time may change, so 
please be sure to check the information in our email announcing our monthly speaker. 
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